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Charity Christmas Tree Festival 
Wendell Newbold & Dorothy Toyn 

 

All Saints Church, Hertford is holding a 
Charity Christmas Tree Festival in the Church 
from the 6-8 December 2013.  
 
Our aim is to give Charities, Commercial 
Organisations and Individuals the 
opportunity to publicise and raise money for 
the work that their favourite Charity does.  
 
As an Individual or Family or Group, you can 
do this in memory of a loved one.  
 
As a Commercial Organisation, you can do 
this to publicise your company’s 
commitment to the local community, while 
raising money for a worthy cause.  
 
As a Charity, you can do this to publicise the 
work your organisation does and raise 
money over a weekend in a season of 
goodwill.  
 
THE EVENT  
All Saints Church will open its doors from 
Friday 6 December to Sunday 8 December 
2013.  
 
There will be a full programme of musical 
performances, including a brilliant Saturday 
Night Soirée, stalls and activities for children. 
There will also be an All Saints Church Grand 
Prize Draw with excellent prizes and a 
Christmas Wreath Competition.  
 
There will be periods for reflection, prayer 
and worship at set times during the 
weekend.  
 
The Church will provide refreshments 
throughout the event with a delicious Lunch 
Menu.  
 
ALL YOU HAVE TO DO  
Entry £10.00 per Tree  
 

1. Book a space by telephone 01992 
589781 Coordinator: Dorothy Toyn or 
Email: dorothy.toyn@ntlworld.com or 

Online at: www.allsaints hertford.org (You 
must provide a Registered Charity 
Number if you wish to raise money for a 

Charity).  

 
2. Bring your own Christmas Tree (Fresh or 

Artificial with Stand) at least 4’ high, or 
you can order one through the church. 
Please ask for cost when booking .  

 
3. Decorate it between 3pm on the 4 

December and 6pm on the 5 December 
2013 (Bring Lights as well)  
 

4. Provide any Publicity Material you wish to 

display. The Church will provide a 
receptacle for collecting money.  
 

5. Tell the Church how much money you 
have collected and remove the money 
from the Church at the end of each day.  

 
6. Be available on the Morning of the 9 

December 2013 to remove your display  
 

7. If you are a Charity or Commercial 

Organisation, publicise that your 
organisation is taking part in the Event 
and encourage your supporters and 
customers to attend. (Posters and Flyers 

available from the church).  
 

 


